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Wednesday 26th May 2021. 

Music Opportunity in Year 5 (for children currently in Year 4) 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have enjoyed violin lessons with Annelise Nicklin for the past two years whilst in Year 3 
and latterly in Year 4, as part of our First Access Project with Northumberland Music Hub. 

Usually, this project finishes at the end of Year 4 with the idea being that children who have 
particularly enjoyed it then go on to access 1-1 tuition out of school. 

As a school, we are looking at ways in which we can enhance our curriculum, particularly in the light 
of missed face to face learning and the impact of the COVID 19 pandemic and can pay for this 
project to be extended into Class 3 initially for the Year 5 pupils in September. 

Before we commit to this project, I would welcome your views and feedback in the next week or so 
via email to Belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk or directly to members of staff 
when on Gate Duty.  

Best wishes, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher 

Neil Charlton – Deputy Headteacher and Class 3 Teacher 

Tabitha Trafford – Music Lead. 

 

 


